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.ǳƛŎƪ /ƭǳō ƻŦ ǘƘŜ wŜŘǿƻƻŘǎΧΧΧΧΦΦCƻǳƴŘŜŘ !ǳƎ мффу 
 

Meetings are held on the 2nd Wednesday of every month at 
Round Table Pizza, 1791 Marlow Rd in the Safeway Shopping Ctr, 

Santa Rosa...... 
(Corner of Marlow and Guerneville Roads) 

Social starts at 6:30 
Meeting 7:00 to 8:00 

  
(((Our room is free for this meeting, however this agreement is based on members planning to have dinner at Round 

Table.))) 
Confirmed - Room reserved thru Dec 2017 

 

Officers 

Director:  April Kahnberg                                                    1185home@att.net 

Asst Director:   Stan Sollid                                         stansollid@prodigy.net 

Secretary:   Joan Costello                                                   whc2000@sbcglobal.net 

Treasurer,      
Membership,  
Story Keeper:    Rich Kahnberg                                         1185home@att.net 
 

Photographer, 
Webmaster ς Historian:  Terry Eggleston                      terenzio@sonic.net 

Newsletter Editors:  Rich and April Kahnberg 

 

Annual Elections ς Oct, Nov, December 

October Nominations ς November Elections ς December Passing of gaval. 
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Directors Message 

 

 

August is almost over ς just a few more events to share this year before 2018. 

As a few may notice ς the Nailhead Newsletter ς may have a bit of a change in the format.   
Richard and I had our personal computer crash ς and hopefully no one out there knows the 
ŦŜŜƭƛƴƎ ƻŦ Ψƻ ŎǊŀǇΩ ƭƻǎǎΦ 

But here we are recreating ς ǘƘŜ άƪƴƻǿǎέ ς lessons learned, and new found knowledge of how 
to back up your data. 

LǘΩǎ ōŜŜƴ ŀ ōǳǎȅ ƳƻƴǘƘ ŦƻǊ ǳǎ ŀƴŘ ōŀǎŜŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǉǳƛŜǘ ƻǳt there, it would seem many other 
members have been off on vacation and family visits that always seem to keep us all busy this 
time of year. 

If anyone ς went to a car show and would like to share the event ς ƛƴ ŀƴ ŀǊǘƛŎƭŜΣ ƛǘΩǎ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ 
welcome. 

Just around the corner is our September event ς SturgeonΩǎ Saw Mill.  Evite will be in your 
inbox soon. 

Be sure to mark your calendars for what appear to be our most popular events of the year.   
i.e. Progressive Dinner, Poker Run and Christmas Dinner. 

Elections for Officers in 2018 is just around the corner and the planning meeting early next 
year to  kick off 2018 with  some new ideas -  as well as, the tried and true events. 

 

Happy Buicking 

April Kahnberg 

BCR Director 2017 
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MINUTES OF THE BUICK CLUB OF THE REDWOODS 

August 9th, 2017 MEETING 

 

Director, April Kahnberg, called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
April welcomed those present which included Keith Brumbley, Bill and Joan Costello, Terry 
Eggleston, Michelle LaVoie, Rich and April Kahnberg, Leo Ladner, and Will Norton.   
 
A motion was passed to accept the minutes of the July meeting as published in the Nailhead 
News. 
 
Rich gave the Treasurer's report.  There was a deposit of $25.00.  $20.00 was from the July 

raffle and $5.00 from the sale of Buick ads that Rich brought to the July meeting.  Rich is 

waiting for an invoice from Dave for the patches that were recently ordered. 

Membership remains at 24 members. 

AfǘŜǊ ǊŜŎŜƛǾƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǉǳƻǘŜ ŦǊƻƳ aƻƴƻƎǊŀƳǎ tƭǳǎ ŦƻǊ рл пέ ǇŀǘŎƘŜǎΣ !ǇǊƛƭ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘŜŘ ǘƘŜ Ŏƭǳō 

officers and it was their decision to order 50 instead of the 25 that was voted on at the July 

meeting. 

OLD BUSINESS 

April thanked Leo and Terry for bring their 1950 cars to the Luther Burbank volunteer and 

employee appreciation barbecue. 

The KahnbergΩs had breakfast with the HenningΩs.  April reported that Alden is doing well. 

wƛŎƘ ŀƴŘ !ǇǊƛƭΩǎ мфсо wƛǾƛŜǊŀ ǿƻƴ ŀ tŜǊǎƻƴŀƭ /ƘƻƛŎŜ ŀǿŀǊŘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ Dǳŀƭŀƭŀ /ŀǊ {Ƙƻǿ ƻƴ Wǳƭȅ 

15th.  Congratulations. 

NEW BUSINESS 

[Ŝƻ ǊŜǇƻǊǘŜŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǳǇŎƻƳƛƴƎ ǘƻǳǊ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ {ǘǳǊƎŜƻƴΩǎ aƛƭƭ ƛƴ {ŜōŀǎǘƻǇƻƭ ƻƴ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ мсǘƘΦ  

He has lined up a two hour tour followed by lunch at the snack shack.  After lunch, we will 

ŎŀǊŀǾŀƴ ǘƻ aƻƳΩǎ !ǇǇƭŜ tƛŜ ōŀƪŜǊȅ ŦƻǊ ŘŜssert.  Meet at Burlington Coat Factory at 9:00 a.m.  
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Michelle has created four T-shirt designs for preview.  Much discussion followed regarding 

colors, type of cars, and adding the dates 1998 ς 2018.  Michelle will take the comments and 

incorporate them in the two most popular designs.  If you have a full or ¾ picture of your car, 

please email to Michelle. 

Rich and April will not be at the September meeting.  Assistant Director, Stan, will run the 

meeting. 

April received an email for a 1982 2-door convertible Riviera for sale.  She will send the email 

to all members. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 p.m. followed by the 50/50 raffle won by Terry. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Joan Costello 

Secretary 
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BBQ AND PICNIC AT THE HOME OF JEFF MOUNCE AND  BRUCE JOHNSON 

August 13, 2017 

Contributed by Terry Eggleston 

 

 Jeff and Bruce hosted one of our better-attended events of the yearéa BBQ, picnic, and 

socializing at their home in Sebastopolé.currently undergoing a major modification. 

 

 

 

The driveway was full of several classics: 
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       Our most gracious hosts 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

A major remodeling is going oné. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bruce giving Michelle a tour of the additioné 
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Hanging out with a few friendséé 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


